Submitter: Richard Ratter
On Behalf Of: Family of 4
Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire

Measure: SB1590

We live on the upper Willamette for 23 years.
We do all water sports powered and non powered.
We need to open back up wake surfing.

Waves created by boats from a safe distance (i.e. 200 feet+ from shore) do not
significantly impact shorelines according to peer-reviewed scientific studies.

Use the real science to make better decision for all, not just a few we their special
agenda.



